


Approval of the Minutes of the November 12, 2014 Meeting 

Dr. Darvennes MOVED approval of the minutes and Dr. Larimore SECONDED.  The minutes 

were APPROVED unanimously. 

 

Name Change for Two Concentrations in Education 



the catalog.  Dr. Darvennes MOVED approval and Dr. Propes SECONDED.  The policy was 

APPROVED unanimously. 

e. Articulation with Proprietary Schools – Dr. Hodum stated this is a TBR policy and TTU is 

explaining the policy.  Exceptions will be determined by TBR.  The information is on the TN 

Transfer Pathways website and will be linked to the Admissions Office website.  Dr. 

Darvennes MOVED approval and Dr. Propes SECONDED.  The policy was approved 

unanimously. 

 

Such Other Matters 

Dr. Lee Ann Shipley stated there was an issue discussed in Faculty Senate regarding the 

Graduation Office not processing applications for graduation until after the semester starts to 

analyze students’ progress for graduation.  Dr. Hodum stated 800+ students graduated in 

December 2014. Over 300 students filed their application to graduate after the deadline, which is 


